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Kingdom Come
MATTHEW 6:10

Reaching East Asia for Christ

The Walking Dead. Do you watch it? This is the first question Jack asked me after I (Nich) had grabbed some 
cafeteria food and sat down across from him. We were waiting for Steven to arrive, and were going to have lunch 
together and then join Jack and his dorm mates for their PE class. Jack shared that as he watches the show he 
thinks about how crazy the characters are - how sick they seem. He then jumped to asking us about an incident 
that happened on New Year’s Eve in our neighboring city where 46 people were trampled to death after a crowd 
of  people ran after fake money. “These people aren’t much different,” Jack said. “They are just as crazy.”  

I was planning on asking Jack if  he wanted to attend a Bible study that we were having on Fridays. He said that 
although he already knows a little about Jesus, since watching The Walking Dead he is more interested in learning 
more about his life. “Yes,” he says. “I will also ask my dorm mates to come.” Pray for our Friday Bible Study!

With the winter months comes a significant drop in temperature, but although 
outside is cold, our hearts, hands and bellies are staying warm. Naomi has become 
quite the hostess, and as we have students and other guests come over she is quick 
to share her stuffed animal friends with everyone. At our Christmas parties, she took her job of  passing out the 
cookies she and Tricia baked and decorated very seriously, making sure that everyone got one - even if  they didn’t 
want one. Naomi and Tosh are quite the pair playing and giggling often, and always bringing a smile to our 
students’ faces, as they try in their own capacities to help. In all we had 44 students attend our parties where they 
each heard the Gospel. Pray for Naomi & Tosh, that they will continue to grow as our Lord’s great helpers, as 
well as for these students, many of  whom are learning about Jesus and the Bible for the very first time. 

Also in December, we got the extra treat of  having my 
older brother, Zach, come to visit us. Being homesick 
lately, it was so special to spend time with him and have 
an actual family member be with our whole team. It was 
especially encouraging because in late November, we 
had to send one of  our men, Peter, back to the States 
to work on some personal issues where it was more 
conducive for him to grow. Pray for continual physical 
and relational health for our family and team. 

We are thankful for your friendship and partnership in changing students’ lives through Jesus. God continues to 
use you mightily in our lives, in the hearts of  students in East Asia and our future leaders around the world. We 
love and appreciate you! Happy New Year! 
      Blessings, 
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